
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Autumn Term 1:  

Wednesday 2nd October: 

School Photographer 

 

Friday 4th October:  

Y5 & Y6 Classes visit The 

Cheltenham Literature 

Festival (10:30- 12:30) 

 

Thursday 10th October: Y3 & 

Y4 Classes visit The 

Cheltenham Literature 

Festival (11:00- 1:00pm) 

Friday 18th October:  

Flu immunisation  

 

Monday 21st October: 

Richard Graham MP visits 

the school 

 

Wednesday 23rd October: 

Parents' Evening 3:45pm - 

7pm 

 

Thursday 24th October: 

Parents' Evening 3:45 - 

5:20pm 
 

Thursday 24th October: 

School Breaks Up for Half 

Term 

 

Friday 25th October: INSET 

DAY - School Closed to 

Children 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Foodbank Donations  
Thank you to all the families that donated items for the local Foodbank this 
week. Your generosity is much appreciated and will be sent to the local 
Foodbank to help the less fortunate in our community.  
 
PTA AGM 
The PTA AGM took place yesterday after school. The PTA committee was 
voted in and they are as follows:  
Chair - Meg Lansdowne 
Vice Chair - Gillian Wooldridge 
Secretary– Caroline Wright-Roberts 
Treasurer– Ben Hewitt 
Committee members: Kathryn Hewitt, Jeff Burchfiel 
Class Reps– Leanne Oakley (Juniper) - if you would like to become a 
Junior School Class Rep, please contact the PTA via Facebook.com/
WoodfieldsPTA 
Ben Keen, who worked tirelessly in getting the new PTA off the ground, has 
decided to step down from his position as Vice Chair. We would like to 
thank Ben for his commitment and support to the school and PTA.  
 
The Cheltenham Literature Festival 
Y5/6 children will be attending the Cheltenham Literature Festival on Friday 
4th October, leaving school at 10.30am.  They will be back at school in time 
for lunch. 
Y3/4 will be visiting the festival on Thursday 10th October, leaving school at 
11.00am.  They will not be leaving Cheltenham until 1.00pm, so will need to 
have a packed lunch as they will not be back in time for hot school dinners. 
 
School Photographer - Wednesday 2nd October.  
 
EPay on ESchools  
Thank you to all the parents that have been so patient regarding the school 
lunch payment system. We are pleased to announce that EPay is now up 
and running for parents to login to the schools website and pay on their 
child’s account.   
Please note that payments on EPay can only be made through the schools 
website and not the ESchool’s phone App.  
 
School Council 
We had a special assembly this morning for the newly elected School 
Council Members.  Congratulations to Leo (Chair), Oliver (Co-Chair), Harry 
(Secretary), Harry (Treasurer), Leila, Oliver, Brodey , Chloe, Sam, Murray, 
and Christopher.   
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